
From: TERRY MILLER <saynewt@msn.com>  
Sent: Saturday, November 23, 2019 8:15 AM 
To: Molly Kapeluck <mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org>; cplance@sheriff.summitoh.net 
Subject: Re: Concussion grenade training at Sheriffs Training Facility 
 

Molly, 
 Thank you for all your assistance with this matter. The response provided explains the multiple 
explosions and the training demonstration seems a worth while event for the first responders. 
We will monitor the Sheriffs website to get a heads up on the training dates.    
 
 
Thanks again, 
Terry 

 
From: Molly Kapeluck <mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org> 
Sent: Friday, November 22, 2019 10:54 AM 
To: TERRY MILLER <saynewt@msn.com> 
Subject: FW: Concussion grenade training at Sheriffs Training Facility  
  
Mr. Miller, 
  
Here is the response I received.  I think if you have further questions Lt. Plance would be the right 
person to talk to. 
  
Hope you have a great weekend! 
  
Molly 
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